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Dear legislators, 
I am writing in opposition to the proposed bill to limit transgender participation in sports.  My son did 
not transition until after high school, however while in school was out as a lesbian and was very involved 
in sports and in our school. Sports were very helpful in keeping our son in school. The sports arena 
provided a family type atmosphere which also aided in relieving some of the depression my son 
struggled with at that time in his life. 
My wonder is if you limit transgender humans, what is next? And why is this necessary? For those of you 
with children, go home and ask them their feelings towards everyone, regardless of who they are or 
how they identify, should play sports. Listen to their answer. I’m willing to bet they will say, “Sure, why 
not? They’re humans too.” And they would be right. 
Please end this legislation now. 
Thank you, 
Angie Moser 
Mother 


